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Aerial filming
at Acton and Stockley

In December 2016 Bridgeway Aerial* was 
appointed by Crossrail to carry out 4k video 
filming at the newly constructed Acton dive-
under and Stockley fly-over.

The objective was to use the film to inform 
rail users and the general public about works 
undertaken at the two sites during 2016. 

The work was done using the Approval to operate 
in Congested Areas, and had to be coordinated 
with NATS (National Air Traffic Services) and 
Heathrow ATC, given its location.

A lightweight UAV was used over live rail, in 
accordance with Network Rail’s policy. The 
flight crew operated from a position of safety, 
away from the trackside environment and no T3 
possessions or line blockages were required.


